
 

 

 
 
 

HVAC - Zone 19 Updates 
 

Posted: March 3, 2025 
 
Shiawassee Health & Wellness will be accepting bids for installation of several zone duct dampers at 1555 
Industrial Dr. Owosso, MI 48867. 
 

The project scope is to remove several pneumatic dampers in our Zone 19 and replace them with new 
dampers for use with electronic controls.  The damper controls are to be supplied and installed by others. 
 
Bidder will need to view the site verifying sizes, quantity and site conditions before submitting a bid. 
 
Contact Phil Heavilin, Facilities Manager @ 989-723-0730 or pheavilin@shiabewell.org for information.  
SHW will receive bids until 5:00pm, Friday, April 11, 2025.  Bids received after that date & time may not 
be considered.    Bids can be faxed (989-725-5061), emailed (accountspayable@shiabewell.org), mailed 
or hand delivered to the address below.  
 

Shiawassee Health & Wellness 
Zone 19 dampers 
1555 Industrial Dr. 
Owosso, Mi.  48867 

 

SHW reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.   
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